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NEWS RELEASE 
New film will reassure inpatients with learning disabilities
Gloucestershire, June 23rd, 2009 –

A new film was officially launched today (23rd June) to explain the care and support provided at Gloucestershire’s two inpatient units for people with learning disabilities.

This week is national Learning Disability Week and the 12-minute film – A Journey Through Inpatient Services – will help to inform and reassure inpatients, their relatives and carers before admission to the two units.

Simon Shorrick, Strategic Health Facilitator at 2gether NHS Foundation Trust, said: “The film describes clearly and simply the services and care we provide at our inpatient units. It will give reassurance to patients, their families and their carers.

“2gether is very grateful for the support of the numerous other agencies which have helped in the making of this film. We hope their involvement will also help to promote the increased social inclusion of people with learning disabilities.”
Actors Rachael Boakes, of Stroud, and Leanne Wallace, of Tetbury, who both have learning disabilities, feature prominently in the film in which they explain the facilities and therapies provided at Westridge, near Stonehouse, and Hollybrook in Stroud. 

They both took part in the project thanks to their involvement in Gloucestershire’s Fast Track scheme which provides support and basic life skills training to enable people with learning disabilities to live as independently as possible.

“I found the filming absolutely great,” said Rachael. “It was fun to do something different. I had a friend who hated going into hospital because she wasn’t prepared for it. If she had seen this DVD she would not have been so scared.”
Leanne agreed, saying: “I liked doing the film and I think it will help other people.”
Media students from Gloucestershire College were involved in the production of the DVD which was made by Mary Addison of title Films, Cheltenham.

Andy Ginn, Director of Arts and Media Academies at Gloucestershire College, said: “We have established a ground-breaking student-led professional production team called Overdrive and this NHS film production was the first major assignment the team was involved in.

“This experience has been hugely beneficial to the students and all of us here at the academy are extremely grateful to the NHS for being such an excellent client. We hope the film does well and leads to future commissions.”

A pictorial booklet is being produced to accompany the film to help explain the journey through inpatient services to service users with learning disabilities.

The film can be viewed from 23rd June on the Trust’s website www.2gether.nhs.uk. Copies will also be sent to GPs, Gloucestershire County Council, NHS Gloucestershire and a range of other local and national organisations.
-ENDS-

Note to editors: 2gether NHS Foundation Trust provides mental health, substance misuse and learning disability services for people of all ages across Gloucestershire. 
For more information please contact: Mike Harris, Interim Communications Manager, 01452 891604
